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October 13, 2021

MEMORANDUM
TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item L.1., Request by Florida Power and Light (FP&L) for Permission of Time
Sensitive Land Clearing on County Owned Land for the FP&L Substation, Viera

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on October 12, 2021, approved
the request by FP&L and granted permission to perform time sensitive land clearing, in
accordance with the site plan prior to final closing on 10.014 acres of County-owned land,
for Crested Caracara nesting season beginning November 1, 2021, for the FP&L
Substation, Viera; authorized the County Manager to execute the agreement after the
final language is approved by the County Attorney’s Office and Risk Management; and
authorized FP&L ability to apply for any remaining clearing permit that may be required,
in accordance with the site plan.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

cc:  Assistant County Manager Denninghoff
Public Works
Utility Services
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